Dear << Insert lecturer name >>

I've recently volunteered with Future Frontiers, an award-winning charity whose mission is to inspire every child to reach their potential. Through the programme, university students like me gain valuable experience coaching secondary school students, connecting their education to their future career goals. 
    
The programme aims to build long term engagement at school and ensure young people make informed decisions about their next steps, while offering university students the opportunity to gain work experience and improve their skill set. 
 
Students volunteers commit to up to 3 hours a week over the course of a 6 week programme and gain the following:
· Improved skills in communication, interaction and leadership
· Skills in coaching and mentoring 
· Valuable experience working face-to-face with young people
You can see the programme in action in this short video.
 
Future Frontiers are running programmes across London and Southampton during the Spring term, from early February, and I wondered if you would be able to offer the opportunity to present this to your students. If you think you'd be able to give 5 minutes at the beginning of one of your lectures please let me know any suitable times, otherwise I would greatly appreciate if you could forward this overview on to your students.

I look forward to hearing from you.
 
Kind regards, 
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]<< Insert sender name >>

